
I am writing to encourage you to please oppose SB 52.   

 

It's not fair that this bill subjects ONLY wind and solar projects to a new layer of government 

regulation in addition to the state process.  Ohio must move away from fossil fuel and nuclear 

energy for the environmental safety of all its citizens.  We Ohioans have been greatly increasing 

our support of wind and solar energy.  I myself am using an electric power company that uses 

only alternative power sources. SB 52 will put Solar and wind energy out of our reach!  SB 52 

will also put Ohio further behind in the transition to a clean energy economy.  It will also greatly 

decrease general business opportunities within our state. 

 

Please vote NO on SB 52 because it is a clean energy investment and jobs killer! 

Tim Kreps 

10185 Juliana Circle 

Powell, OH 43065 


